
 

Participation 
 

1. Who can join the [Drummer of Myriad Practices]? 
Anyone with a sincere interest in learning and protecting the continuation Buddhism can participate, as there 
are no age restrictions for joining the [Drummer of Myriad Practices]. Each successful registrant will receive a 
T-shirt on Welcome Day. If the participant is younger or smaller in size, they can choose the smallest size 
available, which is an adult XS. 

 

2. What are the benefits of becoming a [Drummer of Myriad Practices]? 
[Drummer of Myriad Practices] is a three-year nurturing programme offering the following experiences: 
• Progressive Learning: A variety of activities from entry to advanced levels, suitable for all age groups. 
• Learn and Practice: Internalising Buddhism concepts through volunteering and applying them in daily 

lives. 
• Dharma Community: Meeting like-minded Dharma companions, ensuring you are not alone on your 

learning journey. 
• Building a Spiritual Oasis: Attracting people, engaging hearts, and raising funds to collectively build the 

new Spiritual oasis. 
• Selected Activities and Gifts: Participating in selected courses and activities, and receiving periodic 

gratitude gifts. 
 

3. Can I invite family or friends to join the [Drummer of Myriad Practices]? 
Absolutely! You are encouraged to bring family and friends to join and become a part of the [Drummer of 
Myriad Practices]. 

 
Registration and Payment 

 

1. How can I pay the donation? 
After completing the [Drummer of Myriad Practices] registration form on the website, you will be directed to 
the online payment page. You can pay the donation through online transfer, credit card, or e-wallet. Once the 
payment is successful, you will immediately receive a “Thank you for your order” email. 

 

2. What should I do if I accidentally register and pay again? 
We encourage you to introduce this meaningful programme to friends and family and transfer the extra 
registration to them. If you need to amend the duplicate registrant information, you can visit Dharma Drum 
Mountain Malaysia in person or contact us during office hours at +603-7490 2298 / +603-7490 2299. 

 
Donation 

 

1. How will the donated funds be used? 
The donation will go towards the construction fund of the new Dharma Drum 
Mountain Malaysia Centre, aiming to make it a key hub for promoting Chan practice 
in Malaysia and Southeast Asia, benefiting countless people in need in the shortest 
possible time. 
 

2. Is the donation tax-deductible? 
No, donations for this programme are not eligible for tax deductions. 

 
Welcome Day 

 

1. What is the [Drummer of Myriad Practices] Welcome Day? 
When you receive the “Notification of Successful Registration”, you will also be invited 
to the Welcome Day. Participants will get to know each other through activities and 
games, learn about the programme, understand activity check-in procedures, and 
receive their T-shirt along with the first batch of gratitude gifts. Therefore, your 
attendance is highly encouraged. 


